
 

All about me! 
Hi everyone, I hope you are all looking forward to returning to school 
soon. I am looking forward to meeting my new class and resuming your 
learning journey. I would like to tell you some information about 
myself that you may not know…   
I have been teaching for a long time and have taught at several 
different York schools since I left York University. I have taught 
every year group and I am now very pleased to teach year three at 
Elvington. I really like teaching P.E, art and English. Class three are 
very lucky to have Mrs Grayson, who is our teaching assistant. 
I love being outside so most of my hobbies are sporty or happen 
outside. I love gardening and have a big garden with a greenhouse. I 
grow lots of flowers and have a vegetable garden too. I am growing 
potatoes, strawberries, beetroot and onions in my garden. I also have 
a pond with frogs and newts. 
I love animals and have a dog, cat and horse. I ride my horse (Reg) 
most days and like to compete in dressage. Every day, I walk Nelly my 
dog. She likes mud and getting dirty! My cat is called Mr Bo Jangles 
or BJ for short. 
I hope you have a good summer and make the most of all the sunny 
weather. 
 I look forward to hearing about what you have all been up to when I 
see you. 
Answer the following questions: 

1. Where did I go to university? 
2. What subjects do I like to teach? 
3. What do I grow in my garden? 
4. What sport do I compete in? 
5. What are my animals called? 
6. Who is class three’s teaching assistant? 
7. What does my dog like to do when she goes on a walk? 
 

 


